
Mary Tavy, Tavistock, Devon, PL19 9PR 

www.marytavyandbrentorpri.co.uk 

Tel: 01822 810384                   

admin@marytavyandbrentor.devon.sch.uk 

28th March 2017 

 

Dear Parent, 

Responsible Internet Use 

 

As part of your child’s curriculum and the development of computing skills, our School is providing 

supervised access to the Internet using our brand new equipment. We believe that the effective use 

of the World Wide Web and e-mail is worthwhile and is an essential skill for children as they grow up 

in the modern world.  

 

Please would you read the attached Rules for Responsible Internet Use and sign and return the      

consent form by the end of this term so that your child may continue to use the Internet at school? 

 

If you wish to see a copy of the school’s ‘E-Safety and Acceptable Use Policy’ please contact the 

school office.  

 

Although there are concerns about children potentially having access to undesirable materials, we 

have taken positive steps to reduce this risk in school by operating a filtering system through South 

West Grid for Learning (SWGfL) that restricts access to inappropriate materials.  

 

Whilst every endeavour is made to ensure that suitable restrictions are placed on the ability of     

children to access inappropriate materials, and pupils will not be left unsupervised, the school cannot 

be held responsible for the nature or content of materials accessed through the Internet.  

 

Please support us by ensuring that Internet usage at home is supervised and reinforce the rules of 

appropriate and safe use. Further guidance can be found on the links in the Internet Safety  section 

of our website.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs N J Pratten 

Headteacher 



       Mary Tavy and Brentor Primary School  

Responsible Internet Use 

Consent Form 

 
Please complete and return to school as soon as possible  

Pupil’s name:  

Pupil’s Agreement: 

 

I have read the school’s Rules for Responsible Internet Use or had 

them read to me. I will use the school computer system and Internet in 

a responsible way and obey these rules at all time. 

 

Pupil’s signature:  

Parent’s Consent for Internet Access: 

 

I have read and understood the school’s Rules for responsible Internet 

Use and give permission for my child to access the Internet.  

 

I understand that the school will take all reasonable precautions to     

ensure pupils cannot access inappropriate materials.  

 

I will monitor my child’s Internet usage at home and reinforce the rules 

about appropriate and safe access. 

 

Parent’s signature:  

Name of parent (Please print):  

Date:   

This form replaces all previous Internet Use consent forms. 
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